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Bold Murals Taking Over Brevard Zoo 

MELBOURNE, Fla., January 30, 2025 — Fourteen artists are showcasing how nature brings 
them joy in a weekend-long live mural exhibition starting Saturday, Feb. 15. This exhibition 
is included in Zoo admission. 

“Through this exhibition, we hope our guests experience the joy of nature as captured by 
an artist’s brush – and reflect themselves on how nature brings them joy,” said Andrea Hill, 
the Zoo’s Director of Marketing & Communications.  

These artists will create their murals throughout the Zoo on wooden canvases as well as 
select buildings. The goal is for them to complete their art, most of which are 8x8 feet in 
dimension, by Monday, Feb. 17.  

“Watching art come to life is such a unique experience – for artists and guests,” said Kole 
Trent of Trent Art Foundation, a partner in this exhibition. “Hosting this exhibition at 
Brevard Zoo makes it even more special.” 

The murals will be displayed through mid-May 2025. A second mural exhibition will be held 
from May 24-Sept. 21 with a different theme.  

### 

Brevard Zoo is home to more than 800 animals representing 170 species from all over the world. 
As a not-for-profit organization, it is a leader in the fields of animal wellness, education and 
conservation. More information is available at www.brevardzoo.org.  
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